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Scheduled Downtime of 
Application Systems

In order to serve the public better,  please be informed that 
all application systems will be temporarily unavailable due to 
security enhancements starting February 7, 2020 at 6:00 pm to 
February 8, 2020 at 6:00 pm.

During the said downtime, access to all systems, facilities, and 
web services will be affected. Normal operations will resume 
immediately after the scheduled downtime.

Important concerns related to this matter may be relayed to our 
24/7 PhilHealth Action Center Hotline (02) 8441-7442 or through 
email at actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.


